
 

 
 

CSL/2022-23/395 
25th November, 2022 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza 
Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400051. 
 

Scrip Code: CERA 
 

Kind Atten: Ms. Sonali Karnik, Vice-President Surveillance 

Dear Madam,  

 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
 
This is with reference to your letter dated 24th November, 2022 bearing ref. no. 

NSE/CM/Surveillance/12497 received through email, seeking the clarification on ‘Increase in 

Volume. In this regard we wish to inform you that the Company has made timely disclosures 

of all the events and information which are required to be disclosure to Stock Exchange under 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

and which are otherwise necessary for the investors to make sound investment decision. 

 
Increase in volume is purely market driven and the Company has no control over it and we 

are not aware of any reason for increase in trading volume of Company’s shares. 

 
On 7th November,2022 the Board of Directors had adopted the Q2 FY 23 unaudited financial 

results and post Board meeting the results were uploaded on the stock exchanges on same 

day. Since that date there is no undisclosed/ price sensitive information or any 

announcement/ corporate action/ material development in the company’s operations which 

needs to be informed to the exchange at this point of time. In the opinion of the Company, 

there is no undisclosed impending announcement, which may have bearing on the price / 

volume behavior in the script of the Company. Further, the Company is a law abiding and 

compliant Company and is very regular in updating information and making disclosures to 

Stock Exchange.  

 
We hope this reply will satisfy your query. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully,   

For Cera Sanitaryware Limited, 
 
 
 
Hemal Sadiwala 
Company Secretary 
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